Sent: Wednesday, August 17,2016 11:40 AM
To: Inc. NAAFA <NAAFAwest@comcast.net>
Subject: SECA response from IRS for 2014 audit

NAAFA... just wanted to drop you a note that the IRS has responded back concerning my 2014
enquiry asking me to pay SECA tax on my extended earnings. As you recall, the IRS has done
an inquiry on me three times and once again, the SECA kit did the job for us. We owe them
nothing. Hoping all is going well for you.
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